
From: Gerry Hartwick   
Sent: May-04-14 6:48 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: gas increase 
 
  hi 
  
   just a reminder that the OEB is supposed to protect the consumers of ontario. 
  
your board is nothing more than a rubber stamp for these utilities that request obscene rate 
increases. 
  
you should all resign or better be fired for your incompetent wreckless behaviour. 
  
gerald hartwick 
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